
 
 

The University of Cincinnati Baseball Coaching Staff  
will be hosting a baseball camp at 

Milford High School! 

 
 

Monday, February 20th (President’s Day) 
The baseball camp is open to grades 1-12. 

$40 
Grades 7-12 (10:00 AM-12:30 PM) 

Grades 1-6 (1:00-3:00 PM) 
Check-in begins 30 minutes prior to the camp. 

*Advance registration is recommended, enrollment is limited. 
____________________________________________________________________________
__ 

Registration Form 
 

Name_________________________________________      Grade_________ 
Age_________ 
 
Address_____________________________________________________________________
__ 
 
City___________________________________________  State______  Zip 
Code____________ 
 
Phone #____________________________  Email 
Address______________________________ 
I hereby authorize the director of the University of Cincinnati Baseball Camp held at Milford High School to act for me according to 
his best judgement in any emergency requiring medical attention for my child and I hereby waive and release the camp from any 
and all liability for any injuries or illnesses incurred while at the baseball camp.  I hereby certify that my child is in good physical 
condition and is capable of participating in the baseball camp activities. 

 



Parent/Guardian Signature______________________________________ 
Date_____________ 
 
*Make checks payable to ​Ty Neal Baseball Camps​.  Mail registration form and check to Andy 
Nagel ℅ University of Cincinnati Athletics - Baseball  2751 O’Varsity Way   Cincinnati, OH 
45221. 


